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Sunday, February 12, 2023 
 
Dear Southern District Clubwomen, 
 
Welcome to 2023 and the Southern District 2023 Convention. For my administration, I have 
chosen to support our GFWC-MFWC President in her President Special Project of “Getting Back 
to our Roots”.    
 
In support of our GFWC-MFWC President’s Special Project, I am asking you to bring books for 
the children at Children’s of Mississippi at University of Mississippi Medical Center (formally 
Batson Children Hospital) to our convention.  Any books will be greatly appreciated, however, 
they have a higher need for infant and toddler board books. They will be appreciative of any books 
that you want to donate! 
 
In accordance with Infection Control policies and the University of Mississippi Medical Center 
guidelines, they can’t accept any of the following items: 

• Used books (even gently used) 

• Religious books or items that include religious references 

• Books with reference to violence 
 
Please do not wrap or make a goodie bag of assorted books. These books will be placed in the 
family waiting rooms and/or children’s activity rooms.  
 
 
Looking forward to visiting with you at our District Convention.  
 
In Federation Love, 
Laura Ann Trigg 
Southern District President 


